St Francis of Assisi, Ohariu Parish

Leadership Formation Team - Minutes of meeting on Monday, 8 March 2021, commencing at 7pm
Attendees: John Lawson, Paul Betham, Thomas Davis, Tim Gordon, John Kleinsman,  Kitty McKinley, Anna Mika-Hunt, Shane Dinnan
Apologies: Pete Roe

1. Opening prayer/reflection


2. LFT 15 February 2021 and continued 22 February 2021 minutes confirmed.


3. Action log updated.

4. Liturgy Advisory Group update
The Liturgy Board has changed its name to the Liturgy Advisory Group. Liturgy committees within the group are the ones that implement the liturgies. Terms of Reference and membership remains the same as prior.

5. Office hours
As the end of the financial year is approaching, the office will be closed daily from 9am to 12 noon and phone messages will be checked. This will be communicated in the newsletter and will be reviewed in three months.

6. ADW Synod 2017 Outcomes
The results of the survey of LFT members indicates alignment in some areas and not in others. A separate LFT meeting is needed to go through the results and consider a Plan or Strategy going forward from here.


7.  Communication at weekend mass
LFT members will speak at the weekend mass to encourage parishioners to receive the newsletter by email and to download the Parish app for ease of communication of the impact of Alert Level changes and other parish updates. A script will be sent out for LFT members to speak to.

8. General business
1. Some work will be progressed on getting more people on planned giving electronically eg automatic payments or direct credit payments to parish account;

2. It is expected that some refugees could be coming to Wellington in April/May of this year;

3. Succession plan also needs to be considered for people to join the LFT this year; and

4. Appropriate communication will be included in the newsletter about the Royal Commission of Inquiry.

9. Next meeting Monday, 22 March 2021, 7pm at Johnsonville Presbytery




